March 19, 2020

Dear Quincy College Student,

We appreciate your patience as this unprecedented public health situation evolves. Please know that your health and safety is our number one priority as we continue to put remote resources in place for teaching, learning and student services.

Online classes

Online courses are continuing as scheduled.

On-campus classes

- All instruction will resume remotely on Monday, March 30 unless otherwise specified.
- Between Monday, March 23 and Saturday, March 28: you will begin to hear from your faculty regarding plans for learning remotely. Please check your Quincy College email.
- Please be patient. If you do not hear from an instructor by March 28th, reach out to your instructor and divisional dean.
 - For Professional Programs and Liberal Arts, please contact Dean Bob Baker, <u>rbaker@quincycollege.edu</u>
 - For Nursing, please contact Roxanne Mihal, rmihal@quincycollege.edu
 - For Natural and Health Sciences, please contact Dean Andrea McLain, amclain@quincycollege.edu

Flex Second 7-Week Classes (starting March 25)

- Online courses are continuing as scheduled.
- On-campus courses will be moved online, and will begin as scheduled.

Student Services

- Staff will be available to help you by phone, email, LiveChat or by appointment only between 10-2, Tuesday, March 24th and Friday, March 27th.
- A computer lab will be available by appointment. Please reach out to itsupport@quincycollege.edu

Thank you very much for your patience during this time. We have a dedicated team of professionals working on your behalf.

This information, and other updates, will be available at www.quincycollege.edu/health-info/

Sincerely,

Daniel Asquino, Ph.D. President, Quincy College